



OFFICE CLOSURE
The Municipal Water Authority of Aliquippa office will be closed Wednesday, August 26th through Friday, August 28th.  

The office will reopen on Monday, August 31st at our new location at 140 Bet Tech Drive in West Aliquippa.  

During this time, customers may leave a message by calling (724) 375-5525  or email info@aliquippawater.com.
and someone from our administration department will return phone calls when possible.

If customers have a water emergency where immediate assistance is needed, customers may call our emergency number (724) 375-5259. Thank you for your patience during this time.
